
Budget Committee Meeting  

January 24, 2017 

Members Present: Chairman Smith, School Liaison Mr. Spaulding, 

Selectman Stewart, Mr. Rumph and Mr. Frampton. Mr. Lynch from MHT 

Schoolboard also present. 

Meeting called to order at 6 p.m. Chairman Smith opened meeting stating 

that the committee did not select positions at prior meeting.  All committee 

members voted to have same positions as last year and all were in favor of 

this vote. 

Mr. Stewart thought that by next committee meeting the Budget Committee 

should have a copy of the preliminary town budget to review. 

The minutes from prior budget meeting were approved by all. 

 Mr. Spaulding explained the new and old principal’s salary and where they 

were in 2017-2018 proposed school budget.  Mr. Spaulding also stated that 

new wording for Article 2 should be available for next meeting for the 

committee to review. 

Mr. Rumph would like to see an overview summary of major costs 

categorized.  The committee agreed unanimously. 

Mr. Stewart asked about the Guidance and Psychological increases in the 

budget and Mr. Spaulding stated that the increase was at the high school 

level. 

The committee will review proposed school budget and warrant articles and 

have questions for Mr. Katkin next meeting. Next meeting Jan 31. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:15p.m. 

Truthfully Submitted 

Damon H. Frampton II   


